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August 25, 1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region IlI
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Il 60532-4351

Attention: A.B. Beach, NRC Region Ill Administrator
Subject: NRC License Termination

Dear Mr. Beach

This letter is to inform you that effective August 12, 1997, the following

ComEd employee no ionger requires the use of his NRC License for LaSalle
County Station. The license, therefore, may be terminated

Licensee License No. Docket No. Expiration Date
Leheney, Patrick J SOP-30206-3 55-7385 08/18/1999

It you have any questions, please contact Dan Sanchez, Training Manager,
at LaSalle County Station (815) 357-6761 extension 2258

Respectfully

W. T

Subalusky
Site Vice President
LaSalle County Station

US NRC Document Control Desk

M. P. Huber, NRC Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle
D. M. Skay, Project Manager - NRR - LaSalle

F. Niziolek, Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS
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